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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Members of the public and customers of Kingdom Bank Africa Limited (KBAL) are hereby notified that the 
Bank of Botswana has, with effect from September 1, 2005, lifted the temporary management of KBAL 
which was imposed on June 22, 2005.  The management of KBAL has, during the period of temporary 
management, successfully recapitalised the bank to the required statutory levels, thus correcting the 
under-capitalisation which was the primary cause of the Bank of Botswana imposing the temporary 
management order.   
  
KBAL customers and members of the public are further requested to note that all the restrictions imposed 
on the business activities of KBAL have been removed, and the bank can conduct its business activities 
as normal. 
  
August 31, 2005 
  
For further information please contact: 
  
Mr. Chepete Chepete 
Public Relations Officer 

Tel. 3606580 
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